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Please note that this substitute amendment makes the proposed hunting permit for
a terminally ill person a Class A rather than a Class B permit.  I made this change after
discussing the issue with Tom Van Haren at the Department of Natural Resources.
The change was made because, under this substitute amendment, a terminally ill
person who receives the permit receives all of the privileges of a Class A permit.  Is this
change O.K.?

Also, Tom Van Haren raised the issue of whether a person who qualifies for this permit
should be prohibited from obtaining such a permit more than once in the person’s
lifetime given that the substitute amendment prohibits DNR from obtaining the
person’s medical records to verify the person’s diagnosis.  If you want to add such a
prohibition, please let me know and I will redraft accordingly.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions with regard to this draft.
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